96-17

Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 5:00 PM

To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: For tonight's meeting re Washington Place

From: Helen Rittenberg

Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 4:55 PM

To: David A. Olson

Subject: For tonight's meeting re Washington Place

Dear City Councilors,

I am completely in favor of the plan proposed by Mark Development for Washington Place.

Personally | am looking forward to choices of housing accommodations such as this, as | plan my own living situation if
the time comes when | can no longer manage in my Waban home of 40 years. Too, many young people also need and
would welcome the opportunity to live in an active village, close to transit, that currently is not available or affordable in
the city.

Please vote in favor of this project.

Thank you,

Helen Rittenberg
Chestnut Street



